
 
 

Poplar Farm school 
 

Sports Premium 
 
Sports Premium is Government funding which is given to primary schools to improve the 
quality of sport and PE for all children. This money can only be spent on sport and PE 
provision in school. 
 
The impact of this funding is measured against 5 key indicators: 

• the engagement of all pupils in regular physical activity 

• the profile of PE and sport being raised across the school as a tool for whole school 
improvement 

• increased confidence, knowledge and skills of all staff in teaching PE and sport 

• broader experience of a range of sports and activities offered to all pupils 

• increased participation in competitive sport 
 
At Poplar Farm School we aim to use the Sports Premium grant to  

• Improve fitness, health and well-being, children will participate in a range of 
traditional and non-traditional sports and health enhancing activities through the 
curriculum, clubs and school visits. 

• Promote active participation through inspiring and varied activities 

• Allow each child to fulfil their potential, all children will benefit regardless of sporting 
ability 

• Improve the quality of teaching and learning in physical education, staff will have 
access to resources and training opportunities and continued professional 
development to ensure that PE is taught to the highest standards 

 
Possible uses for fund include; 

• hiring specialist PE teachers or qualified sports coaches to work alongside primary 
teachers when teaching PE 

• new or additional Change4Life sport clubs 

• paying for professional development opportunities in PE/sport 

• providing cover to release primary teachers for professional development in 
PE/sport 

• running sport competitions, or increasing participation in the school games 

• buying quality assured professional development modules or materials for PE/sport 

• providing places for pupils on after school sport clubs and holiday clubs. 
 
Our PE and Sport Action Plan shows how we intend to spend the sports funding during 2018 
–2019. 
 
We are continuously reviewing the impact of our primary sport premium action plan, 
through consultation with staff, children, parents and governors.  


